Hello Phil and Michelle,

| am a resident of Ward 3, and | want to communicate to you my opposition to the 14 storey
Carden Street tower proposed by Skyline.

I do not understand why we would abandon the principles and guidelines set out in our own
Downtown Secondary Plan. That Plan was developed through consultation and thoughtful
deliberation, and it reflects citizen input. The Plan stipulates six storeys. | am all for
intensification and for adding housing - but that does not mean we should abandon our own
planning principles. Otherwise - what's the point of planning?

Please say no the Skyline proposal. Please do not let developers run over our own thoughtful,
"big picture" civic planning.

Thank you.
Kate

Kate Revington



